
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               “RE-BUILDING THE CITY’S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY” 
 

                Sewerage & Water Board OF NEW ORLEANS 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  625 ST. JOSEPH STREET 

                                               C. RAY NAGIN, President                                                                                                NEW ORLEANS, LA  70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             www.swbnola.org 
 

 “An Equal Opportunity Employer” 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
November 16, 2006

 
To: News Media 
From: Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans 
Re:Media Advisory 
Contact: Robert Jackson, 269-7978  or 
              Brenda Thornton, 269-7817 
 

For Immediate Release 

Media Advisory 

 

Several blocks on both sides of Poydras Avenue, between Carondelet and Freret streets, will experience 
reduced water pressure on Saturday between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. while the Sewerage and Water Board 
repairs a 20-inch water main. 
 
Businesses and buildings affected and the New Orleans Fire Department have been notified of the 
pressure situation. 

 

 
 


